
Secretary:  Vote explanation please.  Senator Boquist  
 
“HB 5021 is the budget for the Oregon Medical Board which should be completely replaced.  
The Carrier was clear the board needs more money to investigate more doctors.  The 
doctors who are political opponents of Governor Brown and the Oregon Health Authority.  
The board members have aided in crimes against humanity and genocide in its support of 
locking seniors in homes to intentionally perish.  The OMB attacks doctors who have 
followed medical science instead OMB’s political benefactors thus should be defunded.   
This board is responsible for more deaths than any police brutality, therefore, should not be 
funded by HB 5021.” 


